
We would like to thank all 

those who came and par-

ticipated in our Fall Festival 

this year! We had so much 

fun! Thank you for all the 

donations of raffle prizes, 

candy and baked goods, 

too! They were greatly ap-

preciated! LifeTouch Por-

traits will be here to take 

individual portraits Novem-

ber 19-21. Please watch 

for posters with detailed 

information as the date 

gets closer! As the season 

changes, so will the 

weather. Please make sure 

to dress your child in 

weather appropriate cloth-

ing. Also, please check 

your child’s change of 
clothes to ensure they are 

appropriate as well.  

 

Just a few reminders: 

Please  only park in desig-

nated parking spaces. 

Along the fence and in 

front of the dumpster are 

not valid or safe parking 

spots. 

Wellington will be closed 

November 27 and 28 in 

observance of Thanksgiv-

ing. 

There is no VPK Only on 

November 11. Wrap 

around care is still avail-

able these days and our 

Alumni Club will be open, 

too.  

Tuition is due on Friday 

each week for the upcom-

ing week. Please pay 

promptly to avoid a $40 

late fee.  

Wellington will host a 

canned food drive Novem-

ber 17th through the 21st 

to help those less fortu-

nate in our community. 

All non-perishable items 

should be dropped off in 

your child’s classroom. 
The class that collects 

the highest class aver-

age of items will win a 

pizza party! Thank you in 

advance for all of your 

donations. We hope eve-

ryone has a great month! 

As always, if you have 

any questions or con-

cerns, please do not 

hesitate to talk to you 

child’s teachers or the 
administration up front! 

Wellington Academy 
NOVEMBER 2014 

Infants    GOBBLE! GOB-

BLE! This month our theme 

is about families and 

Thanksgiving. We would 

like to welcome our new 

friends Gabriella and Abi-

gail to infants. Please take a 

look at our parent board for 

any up coming events such 

as Picture Day on Nov. 19.  

Please Remember to label 

all  of your childs belong-

ings. This months mile-

stones are: Izabella is tak-

ing steps, Tessa is scooting 

around, Jamari is crawling 

and Lealani is walking! Any 

donations of toys, bouncers, 

etc are appreciated! Happy 

Thanksgiving ! 

~Infant Teachers~ 

  
Wellington Academy 

5244 Ramsey Way 

Fort Myers, FL  33907 

(239) 275-8818 

Special Points of Interest: 

November 2: Daylight Savings 

Time 

November 11: Veterans’ Day 
VPK Only Closed, Alumni Club 

Open 

November 17—21: Canned Food 

Drive 

November 19—21: Individual 

Portraits 

November 27—28: Wellington 

Academy closed. Happy 

Thanksgiving! 

December 3—4: Trim the Tree  

(1A, 1B, 2A, & 2B) 

December 11: Santa Visits! 

D1A 

A family is you , the people 

that live with you, take care 

of you and love you. YES! 

Family is our theme for  

November. Sharing time 

with our families and being 

thankful for them. We are 

learning  about colors purple 

and brown and shapes trian-

gle and heart. Please bring 

in a family photo to display 

in our classroom and re-

member to dress your child 

appropriately as the seasons 

change. Also, please remem-

ber  to check your childs 

folder every  day for art-

work and daily papers. 

Thank you for sharing your 

child with us! ~Ms Michelle 

& Ms. Vivian 

D1B 

November is here! To cele-

brate November’s theme of 
families, we are asking that 

each child bring in a  (3x5)

photo of their family . This 

photo can include grandpar-

ents, aunts, uncles, parents 

and siblings!  These photos 

will be used for their cubbies. 

We will be learning what fam-

ily means to us. We would 

like  to welcome our  new 

friend Jada to our class! 

Please remember to check 

your childs daily sheet  for 

needed supplies and to keep 

an eye out for any upcoming 

events  on our parent board. 

As always, thank you for 

sharing your child with us. 

~Ms. Lynsay & Ms Nancy~ 

Visit us online! www.wellingtonacademyschools.com 

  Follow us on   

Google+ 



PreK 

This month we will be focusing on 

diverse families. We will be working 

on writing and recognizing the let-

ters Mm, Nn, Oo and Pp. We will 

focus on the numbers 9 and 10 as 

well as the shapes triangle and 

heart. It is very important that your 

child have an extra set of clothes  in 

their cubby at all times. Please be 

aware that we are having a family 

lunch on Nov. 21st. There will be a 

sign up sheet posted on Nov. 17th. 

Thank you for your continued sup-

port and please feel free to come to 

us with any questions or concerns. 

Thank you for sharing your child 

with us.  

~Ms. Tonja, Ms. Tonia & Ms. Jas-

myn~ 

D2A 

Welcome November! His month we 

are celebrating our FAMILIES as 

well as Thanksgiving! We have a lot 

of fun activities planned that go 

along with our theme this month so 

please keep an eye on the parent 

board! We will also be having a 

canned food drive and picture day is 

Nov 20! A reminder to please label 

all items that are brought into our 

class and as always thank you for 

sharing your child with us! 

~Ms. Maria & Ms. Heather~ 

 

VPK 

This month we will celebrate families. 

We will discuss the many types of fami-

lies and different cultures. The  students 

will  discuss what we ar thankful for and 

the meaning of Thanksgiving. Just a  

reminder that there is no VPK Nov. 10  & 

11. Wellington is also closed for Thanks-

giving  and the day after. We will also be 

doing a canned food drive  as well as a 

pot luck  Thanksgiving  party so please 

keep an eye on our parent board for more 

information!  Once again thank you for 

sharing your child with us! 

~Your VPK Teachers~ 

D2B 

October has come and gone. No-

vember is here! We would like to 

welcome Ms Jen to our class. We 

would like to thank all of our par-

ents for all donations. This month 

we will be talking about families and 

Thanksgiving. Please keep an eye on 

the parent board for all upcoming 

information. Just a reminder that 

all items should be labeled with 

your childs name. As always thank 

you for sharing your child with us! 

~Ms. Jessica D. & Ms. Jen~ 

 

 

D3 

November is a time for families and that is 

our theme this month! We will be talking 

about families and making Thanksgiving 

crafts. Please watch for a box with a turkey 

on it that will be placed in our room for 

our canned food drive. Please donate and 

help us “feed the turkey” with items for the 
needy. We have been having many chil-

dren arrive with toys from home, candy 

and pacifiers. Please do not let your child 

bring these items into the classroom as 

they are disruptive to our 3-year-old learn-

ing environment.  We thank you for your 

assistance and hope that everyone has a 

wonderful November and Happy Thanks-

giving! Thank you for sharing your child 

with us. 

~Ms. Cindy & Ms. Angela~ 

 


